
 

 
 
 

March 28, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 

I had the pleasure of having Olivia Stone as a student teacher in my learning support 
classroom. Miss Stone spent a month in my second and third grade learning support classroom. 
Her time was sadly cut short due to COVID-19 school closures.  She serviced over 30 students 
daily. During her time in my classroom, I found her to be caring, enthusiastic, and a 
perfectionist. Miss Stone established relationships with all students and quickly became a 
dependable fixture in our classroom.  

 
Miss Stone was always prepared for the week. Anything I asked her to teach or 

complete she always went above and beyond. Miss Stone  had extra lessons, time fillers, and 
was always overly prepared (which is a great quality in my book!). She worked with several 
different ability levels in students ranging from kindergarten to third grade. Miss Stone taught 
phonics, reading comprehension, writing, grammar, and mathematics. Miss Stone was able to 
meet all student needs during instruction.  
 

Miss Stone dealt with many trying circumstances within the learning support 
environment. She serviced students with learning disabilities, intellectual disabilities, emotional 
disturbances, and other impairments. Miss Stone was always highly encouraging to all students. 
She encouraged students to make good choices and motivated them when they were down. 
Miss Stone established excellent rapport with the students and made her a trustworthy adult in 
the students' eyes.  
 

I am very impressed that  Miss Stone’s attitude towards staff and students was always 
professional and positive. She is willing to help out whenever and wherever she is needed. Miss 
Stone volunteered to help out with our One School One Book initiative. She also helped with 
Math & Science Night planning and preparation, however this event never occured 
unfortunately, due to COVID-19.  Miss Stone is highly motivated and would be a welcomed 
addition to any school district. Please feel free to contact me at 330-219-0051 or 724-588-2500 
ext. 1410 and I would be happy to discuss Olivia Stone’s performance with you. 

Sincerely, 


